
December 3, 1963 

Mr. J. Gordon Manilla 
Special Agent in Charge 
Federal Bureau of Investigation 
1114 Commerce Street 
Dallas, Texas 

Dear Mr. Shanklins 

This is to confirm say verbal request of this date through 
Deputy Chief G. L. Lumphin to Mr. Lenneth C. Howe, Special 
Agent, Federal Bureau of Investigation. 

On Tuesday, November 36, 1963, we turned over evidence 
Oencerning the Oswald murder sass to the Federal Bureau of 
Investigation. At that time you agreed to furnish us micro. 
film photographs of this evidence. It was done Tuesday 
evening and early Wednesday morning by Mr. Xenneth C. Home. 

On developing the microfilm it has been found that items 
0164 through 360 inclusive did not record. It is requested 
that the Federal Bureau of Investigation Laboratory in Wash-
ington be requested to photograph these items and forward 
them to the Dallas Police Department as pert of our evidence 
in the Lee Harvey Oswald case. 

Tory truly yours, 

J. B. Curry 
Chief of Felice 
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